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Chair, City Council
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Mr. Chair:

Your Committee on Housing, Sustainability, Economy & Health, which considered
Bill 29 (2025) entitled:

“A BILL FOR AN ORDINANCE RELATING TO AFFORDABLE HOUSING,”

introduced on March 13, 2025, and which passed first reading at the March 19, 2025
Council meeting, reports as follows:

The purpose of Bill 29 (2025) is to amend provisions related to affordable housing
by amending Section 8-10.33, subsection (a) of the Revised Ordinances of Honolulu
2021.

Your Committee on Housing, Sustainability, Economy & Health is in accord with
the intent and purpose of Bill 29 (2025) and recommends that it pass second reading, be
scheduled for a public hearing, and be referred back to the Committee. (Ayes: Cordero,
Dos Santos-Tam, Tulba, Tupola, Weyer — 5.)

Respectfully submitted,

Committee Chair
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